
 DENILIQUIN HIGH SCHOOL P&C ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES 23/10/18 

1.  Present- S Mulligan, L Barclay, C Mildren, G McKindlay, L Mulham,  

2. Apologies- D Van Lieshout, S Young, S Salusalu, F Waters, B Eames 

 

3. Minutes of Previous Meeting:  Moved Sue, 2nd Christina 

 

4. Business Arising from Previous Meeting 

-trailer not yet purchased.  Anthony Michael in discussion with Peter Humphries 

regarding specific type of trailer. 

 

5. Correspondence 

IN- 

-letter from Edward River Council advising us that we are receiving $3300 in grant 

funding towards the A-V equipment. 

 

OUT- nil 

 

6. Reports 

 

-Treasurer’s –.see attached.  Moved Sue, 2nd Lynda 

-Canteen – no report.  Canteen dinner was a great night. 

-Driver Ed –no report 

- Fundraising– see below 

-Principal- no report. 

 

7.  General Business 

-Discussion regarding item in last week’s newsletter indicating that the newsletter will 

be discontinued at the end of this year, due to printing costs.  This Committee is very 

disappointed to read of the phasing out of the newsletter altogether (even in email format),  

as we find it the main source of communication between the school and the parent body.  

Further clarification will be sought at our next meeting, including costs. 

 

Fundraising: 

-we were successful in obtaining a grant of $3300 towards the MPC A-V equipment, 

from Edward River Council.  We still have approximately $20000 of funds still to raise 

-donations are sought for the Presentation night Christmas hamper, and can be left 

at the school canteen.  Sue will speak to Lisa re whether she has ticket books available from 

previous raffles. 

-golf day: May/ June/ July may be available to book in for a charity day.  Tony Kew to 

advise further. 

-Christina has spoken to Ute Muster re providing a service to future ute musters.  

They require additional volunteers at merchandise/ on gate duty etc.  ? an opening 

on Thurs night – to discuss with Glen regarding Rotary’s needs. 

- election BBQ and cake stall 

-Easter book sale if enough helpers.  Put on facebook to collect books/puzzles in 

good condition.  Soroptomist booth is booked for Easter.  Books/ puzzles can be left 

at Flemings.   



- Battle of the Bands: still to follow up.   

 

8. Meeting closed 6.30pm 

9. Next meeting 26/02/2019. 

 


